
Speak Out and Stay SAFE 

On Tuesday 22nd May, NSPCC visited St George's and delivered an assembly for both Key Stage 1 
and Key Stage 2, which included key safeguarding information to help keep our children safe. During 
the assemblies, the children were given the opportunity to discuss what they should do and who 
they should talk to if they feel unsafe.  Following this, both Year 5 and 6 classes took part in workshops 
led by NSPCC. 

We are delighted to be taking part in the 'Speak Out Stay Safe' fundraising programme which will help 
raise money and promote awareness for vulnerable children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


